
Document of the Month 

The Indian constitution, adopted in 1950, declared Hindi as the official language of the 
Government of India and many of the northern states including Bihar, Madhya 
Pradesh, Rajasthan, Uttar Pradesh, Himachal Pradesh, Haryana, Delhi etc. adopted 
Hindi as the language of the state administration. Even though the Official Languages 
Act of 1963 provided for the continued use of English indefinitely for all official purposes, 
the constitutional directive for the Union Government to encourage the spread of Hindi 
was retained. This in turn created a large demand for Hindi Typewriter. Around this 
time, none of the existing typewriter manufacturing firm was able to provide the latest 
keyboard approved by Govt of India. Godrej who had by then established its name in 
typewriter manufacturing, started importing Hindi Typewriter initially from East German 
company Veb Optima with whom it had collaboration and eventually started 
manufacturing the same.  

This month Godrej Archives bring to you a document which is a circular issued by 
Godrej to all its branches and showrooms in 1964 explaining the features of this new 
Hindi Typewriter  

 




